
InterOffice Memo 

 

To: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

From: David A. Dratnol, P.E., Village Engineer 

Date: April 2, 2004 

Subject: Main Street Underground Rehabilitation 

Project Number: M 04-05 

 

Six potential bidders purchased plans for the referenced project.  Four bids were received and 

opened at 10:00a.m. on April 2, 2004. 

 

The results are listed below: 

 

Company TOTAL 

John Neri Construction, Addison IL $315,936.00 

Martam Construction, Elgin, IL $327,457.00 

Dominic Fiordirosa Construction Co., East 

Dundee IL 

 

$341,000.00 

Glenbrook Excavating, Prairie View, IL $476,106.00 

Engineer’s Estimate $314,163.00 

 

John Neri Construction has performed satisfactorily on previous projects for the Village of 

Lombard. 

 

The Engineering Division recommends the award of this contract to John Neri Construction of 

Addison IL. 

 

File: M 04-05 


